
Dear parent or carer,  

 

On Friday morning the Year 6 teachers will be showing PG rated films as part of an end of term 

celebration following all the children's hard work this term. Having made contact already regarding 

the Boy In Striped Pyjamas Film being shown on Thursday linking with our learning in English, I just 

wanted to make contact to confirm the certificates of films being shown on Friday.  

 

Should you have any concerns please do contact your child's class teacher.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Miss Baldwin and The Year 6 Team 


